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12/6/2022 
 
VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL AND E-MAIL (mailto:WIOATitleI@dwd.wisconsin.gov) 
 

Attn: WARN Team 
State of Wisconsin 
Bureau of Workforce Training, Program Administration Section 
201 East Washington Avenue 
Madison, WI 53707 
(608) 405-4070 
RE: Notice of Plant Closing 
 
Dear Madam/Sir: 
 
This letter is being issued in accordance with the Worker Adjustment and Retraining Notification 
(WARN) Act, in order to notify you that Sonoco Wisconsin Cores, LLC operation is permanently 
closing its facility located at 800 Fremont Street, Wisconsin Rapids, WI 54495.  As a duly 
authorized representative of the Company, I provide the following additional information pursuant 
to WARN and attest to the truthfulness of all such information: 

1. The expected date of the first separation as a result of the plant closing is March 31, 2023. 
2. The Company expects that there will be 70 affected employees as a result of this plant 

closing.   
3. Sonoco Wisconsin Cores, LLC is a part of a union and does have bumping rights.   
4. For further information you may contact me at: karyn.parker@sonoco.com or 404-273-

5269. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

       Karyn O Parker 

        
 

Cc: Mayor Shane Blaser, City of Wisconsin Rapids at mayor@wirapids.org  
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